
 

 

 
  
August 26, 2010 
 
 
Mr. John Jarrett, President 
Jarrett Construction Services Inc. 
PO Box 5250 
Charleston, WV  25361 
 
re:  Letter of Recommendation 
 
 
Dear John: 
 
 I am writing this unsolicited letter of recommendation regarding Jarrett Construction Services Inc. Your 
company’s recent completion of the Day Surgery Center in the Chesterfield Medical Plaza, designed by 
our firm, leads us to note an exemplary experience during the course of this project’s construction. 
 
Your Project Manager, Scott Owen, and Superintendent, Wayne Anderson, were always courteous and 
cooperative.  Not only were they very attentive to the details at hand, but also exhibited the ability to look 
ahead and anticipate problems which is, in our opinion, one of the hallmarks of a great Project Team. 
 
Your project administration was handled professionally and competently.  Submittals were timely and well 
reviewed.  Subcontractor issues were handled without unnecessary involvement on our or the Owner’s 
part.  Jarrett Construction Services Inc. exhibited good stewardship of the Owner’s budget through timely 
scheduling of testing and inspections.  Finally, the project was completed in an orderly fashion and on 
schedule, with a quality end result. 
 
We hope that we can work together on future projects.  Please feel free to use us as a reference if you 
ever need a good word on your behalf. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

EDWARD TUCKER ARCHITECTS, INC. 
 

 
Wally Wilkes, AIA      
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